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PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Preschool Office: 619-641-7954 Email: preschooldir@nazarethschool.org

August 27, 2021

Dear Parents,

This week’s theme for the Sunflower class was “Apples”. The children got to color and
collage an apple cut out. They also decorated their angels to display in the class. During religion
time Mrs. McDowell and Mrs. Fitts had the children practice the sign of the cross.

Mrs. Mendoza and Mrs. Sebring had the Buzzy Bee children share their “All About Me” bag.
The children continued to practice tracing their name with pencil, paint and sequins. The Buzzy
Bees made their very own passport and suitcase for their geography lesson.

The children have been enjoying all of their class activities, time in the garden and playing
outside on the play structure.

Please remember to sign your child in and out every day! Full signature NO initials! This is a
State Licensing Regulation.

Emergency Kits were due today. Please use a gallon size Zip-loc bag. Please include snacks
that will keep through the school year. (small bottled water, fruit cup, cereal bar, family photo,
small coloring book with crayons etc..).

The Hot Lunch program will begin Tuesday, September 7. The orders are due back by
Tuesday, August 31.



| want to thank the families who brought the muffins (Carter, Hobbs, Kesser, Perkins &
Lococo), veggies (Bosita, Mesnik & Lococo) and fresh fruit (Bosita, Williams & Cochran). We
greatly appreciate all of your help. Remember to keep track of your service hours and save your
receipts. Staple your receipts to your service hour sheet. Snacks must be store
bought/prepackaged.

Please be sure to return your family envelope. Place it in your child’s file folder.

Thank you and have a fabulous weekend!

Dates to Remember:

Sept. 3 — Half Day
Sept. 6 — Labor Day / No School
Sept. 15 — Picture Day

Georgina Barragan
Nazareth Preschool Director



